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A strong February storm flooded Winthrop Shore Drive in Winthrop.

Thanks for Katheleen Conti’s coverage of increases in flood 
insurance due to stormier weather (“Flood zones face costlier 
insurance,” May 9) and Congress’s expectation that national flood 
insurance accurately reflect flood risks.

Higher insurance rates are a cost of climate change. Homeowners 
in areas recently folded into flood zones are an example of climate 
change costing individuals money now.

The article advises readers to contact their insurance agents to see 
how changing weather patterns will affect their insurance rates. 
However, readers really should call their congressional 
representative, senators, and the White House demanding federal 
legislation to fight climate change.

The best approach is with a carbon pollution tax that would 
charge fossil fuel companies a fee for the pollution their products 
currently emit for free, and would rebate the fee to homeowners 
who are already bearing the financial burdens of climate change.

Brookline

Member of Citizens Climate Lobby

http://www.bostonglobe.com/metro/regionals/north/
2013/05/15/letter-flood-insurance/
G0wz446aFCRY42xWUdHUkK/story.html
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